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Our CEO’s Message
April is the Month of the Military Child and 
during this month, Hunt Military Communities 
celebrates the youngest members of our 
communities. Military children, often make 
some of the most signi�cant sacri�ces moving 
from state to state, school to school, and 
having parents deployed for long periods of 
time. We are proud to acknowledge and 

support the tremendous strength and resiliency of our military 
children, along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we 
are hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and positive 
in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked to submit a 
300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants 
will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask  and 
challenge coin. Three winners will receive cash prizes and matching 
donations to the charity of their choice. For more information 
please visit https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us 
here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

March Recap
We had a great turn out for our virtual Lucky Bingo Game! Congratulations to our 
winner! They were quick but you all had sharp eyes and caught our leprechauns 
throughout the community. Our virtual paint night was a huge success this 
month. We hope to do more later on this year. 

Our Community Looks Great
Thank you for all of those that take pride in their yards, common areas, and the 
community as a whole. We will be starting our Garden of the Month recognition 
program this month!

Friendly Reminder
Friendly reminder that boats, trailers, and RV/campers can not be parked on the 
property for extended periods. We allow 24 hours before and 24 hours after use 
for loading and unloading. Warmer weather means more outdoor activity. 
Please watch out for children playing. The community speed limit is 15MPH.

Proudly Supporting
The Month of

the Military Child 

SAVE THE DATE
April 4th - 8th
Guess How Many Jelly Beans

April 7th
Grab & Go Crafts

April 11th - 15th
Get EGGED. Personal Egg hunt
provided by the Langley Family
Housing Team

April 15th - 22nd
Virtual 5K Bunny Hop

April 27th
Grab & Go Snacks

Hunt Heart Program
Families of deployed service members may visit the Welcome Center to inquire 
about and enroll in the Deployed Spouse Program. This voluntary program will 
assist the spouses and families of those military members who have been 
deployed with certain tasks, including but not limited to: backyard lawn 
maintenance, and toy or furniture assembly.


